We Help You Get Noticed! February 2012

We Love Our
Cuslomens!

Whether you are a past or future customer, we take this
opportunity to thank you for being our “reason”. Without you
we could not have spent a lifetime doing the work we love,
in the community we love, for people we love to serve. We
hope your Valentine’s Day was extra sweet!

- Barbara & Maris Schilling

Click on the link to our
wgbsite for a .
Valentine’s Day Gift

for You!




